EMAILS
ABSTRACTS FROM NEW SUBMITTERS
Dear Colleagues, 

The 10th Annual Symposium on Global Cancer Research (ASGCR) will be held virtually March 21 - 25, 2022, prior to the 13th Annual Consortium of Universities for Global Health (CUGH) Global Health Conference. The Symposium will feature presentations on research and programs that address the global burden of cancer. 

Symposium organizers are launching a call for abstracts from September 24th – November 22nd and invite abstract submissions from all persons wishing to report original research, projects, or programs related to global cancer research and control. 

Accepted abstracts will be selected for posters or presentations and will be published later in 2022 in the American Society for Clinical Oncology’s JCO Global Oncology. Abstract submission guidelines and additional information can be found at: www.easychair.org/cfp/ASGCR10.
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to Linsey Eldridge: linsey.eldridge@nih.gov.
Regards,
ASGCR Abstract Steering Committee

ABSTRACTS FROM PRIOR SUBMITTERS
Dear Colleagues, 

The 10th Annual Symposium on Global Cancer Research (ASGCR) will be held virtually March 21 - 25, 2022, prior to the 13th Annual Consortium of Universities for Global Health (CUGH) Global Health Conference. The Symposium will feature presentations on research and programs that address the global burden of cancer. 

As a previous abstract submitter, the ASGCR Steering Committee would like to invite you to submit an abstract to the 2022 Symposium. The call for abstracts opens today, September 24th, and will close November 22nd.  We invite all persons wishing to report original research, projects, or programs related to global cancer research and control to submit an abstract.
Accepted abstracts will be selected for posters or presentations and will be published later in 2022 in the American Society for Clinical Oncology’s JCO Global Oncology submission guidelines and additional information can be found at: www.easychair.org/cfp/ASGCR10. Registration for the Symposium will open at a later date.  
If you have any questions, please reach out to Linsey Eldridge: linsey.eldridge@nih.gov.
We look forward to your submission.
Regards,
ASGCR Abstract Steering Committee
